
   

 

Notice of  

Photography & Filming 
 

Saturday, November 16, 2019 

Photographers or Videographers will be capturing images  

of the Spin4Kids Event. 

 

Funds raised through Spin4Kids help GoodLife Kids Foundation to 

support national, provincial and local programs that provide ongoing 

physical activity opportunities for kids, removing some of the barriers 

currently preventing children from living healthy active lives. 

 

Members will not be captured in any footage without  

signing a participant waiver. 

 

Thank you and enjoy your workout! 


